
 

 

May 30, 2024 

 

 

To:  Mayor and Members of City Council   

From: Sheryl M.M. Long, City Manager 

Subject: Appointment to the Environmental Advisory Board: Tanner Yess 
 

     

On November 29, 2023, Council previously appointed all members to the Environmental 

Advisory Board for a term of two years. In order to comply with Council’s passage of 

Ordinance No. 121-2023 which established the Board, members must be appointed to 

staggered terms.  

 

The City Manager hereby recommends the appointment of Tanner Yess to the Environmental 

Advisory Board for a term of two years from January 1, 2024. 

 

Mr. Yess’ resume is attached for your consideration.  
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